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At 5:02 p.m., Dr. Terry Morawski, Chief Operations Officer for Fort Smith Public Schools, called 

the meeting to order. Ten participants attended the meeting. Their attendance is recorded on 

the attached sign-in sheet. Dr. Morawski provided an explanation of the Master Plan process 

and the public hearing meeting requirement. Dr. Morawski verified no individuals had signed 

up to speak. He also provided additional time in case anyone who had wished to speak was 

delayed by the weather or other factors. After no additional public commenters arrived, Dr. 

Morawski adjourned the meeting at 5:09 p.m. 


